
FUN IN THE SUN BOCCE 

 2/27/20 

MEETING MINUTES on February 27, 2020 
 
The meeting was brought to order by president, Nancy Bellavance at 12:00 PM. 
 
Pat Shingledecker read the minutes from January 16th meeting.  Nancy asked if there were 
corrections or additions needed; none were needed and the minutes were approved as read.  A thank 
you letter from the Scholarship Fund was read thanking us for the $125.00 donation that they 
received.  Gloria Pulley gave her treasurer report for January and after the expenses of $100.00 to 
the Scholarship Fund and $4.25 for string for the cans which is a total of $104.25 in expenses which 
leaves our club with a balance of $1,344.44. 
 
Nancy asked if there was a Sunshine Report and there was no report. 
 
Nancy thanked the ladies that did the January and February luncheon and mentioned the next 
luncheon will be on March 9th at Conchy Joe’s. 
 
Marsha gave an update on the festival and said that the signup sheets were still going around for 
volunteers.  She mentioned that there are Captains signed up for the work station and are in charge 
to make sure that the sales of the walking tacos goes much smoother than last year.  Also, informed 
everyone that since we lost product last year that the meat and cold foods for the tacos will be at Lilli 
Couch’s house and the dry ingredients will be at Pat Shingledecker’s house and Pat will crunch the 
bags ahead of time so you do not need to do this at the work station when selling.  Marsha will inform 
those cooking the meat as to when to pick it up.  The Captains are needed to attend the next Festival 
meeting being held on Friday, March 6th at 9:00 AM. 
 
Ellie Johnson gave the standings for the Tuesday league: 
 Joan Dumais captain for Foxtail is in 1st place with 14 wins 
 Donna Ward captain for Majesty tied in 2nd with 12 wins with Ellie Johnson captain for Coconut 
 Diane Shank captain for Palmetto in 3rd with 11 wins  
  
Marsha Benedict gave the standings for the Thursday league: 
 Mary Lamer Captain of Windmill in 1st place with 15 wins 
 Lilli Couch captain of Royal is in 2nd place with 14 wins 
 Ann Hall captain of Christmas in 3rd place with 12 wins 
 Pat Shingledecker captain of Queen is in 4th place with 7 wins. 
 
Ellie Johnson mentioned that she is setting up to reschedule to play against the Bocce Bells for 
Saturday, March 7th at 10:00 AM and would like support for our team to be cheered on.  She also 
wanted to thank the three ladies that play on Thursday who help sub on Tuesday – Gloria Hulst, Bev 
Peterson, and Gail Leckey.  Ellie informed everyone that Gail Leckey and Marion Lloyd are hosting 
the next Luncheon being held on March 9th at Conchy Joe’s at 12:30 PM.  Ellie informed everyone 
about the upcoming play being held at Port St. Lucie high school in June which is Oliver and will need 
to know the count of how many tickets to get by May 1st.  Marsha informed everyone about a play at 
the Jensen Beach High School – Mama Mia going on now until Sunday for $10.00.   
 
Nancy asked if there were any concerns or good news to report; there were none.  Nancy adjourned 
the meeting at 12:21 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
 
Pat Shingledecker 
Secretary 


